Prof. Dario Braga visited University of Kragujevac
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In the framework of the Project, vice rector of University of Bologna prof. Dario Braga with his
associates visited University of Kragujevac on June 4th, 2012. During the visit the discussion
was made about the current progress of the project and other relevant issues related to
experience in teaching methodology applied to the oldest European University.




